Dear Nick

I am writing to you to thank you for making my Dad's day out enjoyable. We bought the Red Letter day activity for my dad for Christmas and he hasn't stopped talking about his day out.

Also the day is fantastic for spectators and worth every penny. I think we enjoyed it just as much as he did.

Your staff are a credit to your company. They were so helpful and polite. They couldn't have helped us more. We asked them lots of questions which they were happy to answer. If they didn't know the answer they would obtain the information. Everyone had a sense of humour and you can tell they enjoy working for you.

I would highly recommend this activity to anybody on value for money and pure entertainment.

Yours Sincerely

Sonia Verga